P.C.I.M., S.A.W.A.H.A., Board Meeting 11-26-12

Attendance:
Board Members: Matt Prucka, Adam Procino, Derek Elbert, James Soderborg, Tom Logan, Ben Wyzchek

1. Jans Winter Welcome Total Numbers $26,000.00 plus or minus.
Would like to improve on ticket sales next year.  May try and get a parent volunteer at each level to help with ticket sales.  
Submitted a $12,500 grant to the YWSA.  Waiting to hear back on this. 

2. High Mountain Shoot Out:
Net $8500.00 from tournament. 
May create a 4 game round robin type format.  
Need to identify what type of tournament we want to put on.  AA, A or B?
Potential to extend tournament into Salt Lake to utilize additional rinks.  

3. Budget:
Mite numbers are off a bit from winter 11-12'.  
Might be a good idea to introduce a learn to play hockey seminar in the summer. 
Expectation now to be $10,000.00 short.  Trying to get sponsorship money in.  

4. Next Years Practice Times
Will try and eliminate Monday practices. Trying to consolidate ice times.  
Possibility to let Bantams use ice on Monday's on those weeks that they are attending tournaments. Teams will take the ice time now used for skills and drills. 
Talking about eliminating early morning ice on Sundays.
Will take a survey to see if we can give the URL teams some of the Sunday ice times.  
Select practices will now only be at 7:00 am on Sundays.  Potential to pick up one extra hour on Fridays (every other) when mini mite jamboree's are not taking place.  

5. Merchandise
Have one parent sell merchandise at each practice leading up to Christmas.  

6. Jersey's 
Not enough select jerseys.  
Going to explore other options for jersey suppliers winter 13-14'.  

7. End of Year Banquet:
Want to do an end of the year banquet.  Banquet will be all inclusive across the entire organization.  
Potential to do a sit down banquet. 

8. URL and Select Team Rosters
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